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A very Happy International Women's Day 2017 to all our sisters! 

 

On Monday 6 March 2017, The President's Foundation for the Wellbeing of Society (PFWS), invited 

representatives from women's NGOs in Malta to attend the International Women's Day 2017 Conference. 

This was held at the President's San Anton Palace. 

 

The event titled 'Women in Politics and Leadership' aimed to celebrate their achievements as well as 

offered space for discussing barriers to female participation and representation as well as ways these 

could be overcome. Guest speakers Dr. Zita Gurmai and Ms. Caterina Chinnicci , MEP and three female 

Maltese Members of European Parliament offered their contributions. 

 

Ms. Samantha Pace Gasan later gave a very emotional introduction to the newly formed 'Network of 

Young Women Leaders' (NYWL) which was received with a big applause. 

 

The President of Malta, Her Exc. Marie-Louise Coleiro Preca gave an inspiring closing speech and then 

all were invited to a warm and lively reception. 

 

Ms. Elona Mule' Stagno, Secretary and Ms. Myrabelle Corlett Chairperson WFWP Malta participated in 

the event. 

 

May I take this opportunity, in the name of Women's Federation for World Peace Malta, to wish all 

women working in their respective fields a wonderful WOMEN's DAY 2017 and much success in our 

mission as we strive to create a world of Peace and prosperity for all. 

 

Myrabelle Corlett 

President WFWP Malta 

 

 


